Rodriguez, Lisa

From: HPD ICRC Commissioners

Sent: Monday, August 23, 2021 10:13 AM
To: HPD ICRC Commissionsers DL
Subject: FW: Video of 08-18-2021 Meeting

Sent: Monday, August 23, :05: (UTC+00:00) Monrovia, Reykjavik

To: HPD ICRC Commissioners <ICRC.Commissioners@austintexas.gov>
Subject: Video of 08-18-2021 Meeting

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hi Commissioners,

I’'m looking for the video of the weekly meeting in which there was a discussion of the redistricting process. | had hoped
that it would be posted the next day. As of 10 am on Monday, August 23", it hasn’t been posted. That discussion is
possibly the most important consideration of the Commission so far. The basic question is: Are you constructing districts
from scratch or using the existing districts as the basis for redistricting? The public needs to know.

Grateful for your service,

Stefan Haag

SMD 8
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